
       

 

 

 

 

November 20-21, 2014 
 

Registration is now open 
for the 

2014 State of the Art Conference on Postsecondary Education and 

Individuals with Intellectual Disabilities 

www.sscsid.org 

 

Limited scholarship funds are available.  
Please contact Rachel Korpan Lee at rkorpant@gmu.edu  

for scholarship applications. 
 

 

 
Sponsored by: 

 

George Mason University’s   

Helen A. Kellar Institute   

for Human disAbilities 
 

and 

   

The Taishoff Center for  

Inclusive Higher Education  

at Syracuse University 

 
Co-sponsored by: 

AACTE, AUCD, AIDD, NDSS, 

The American Ireland Funds, the HSC Foundation,  

and the PACER Center.  
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